
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Mickie Ho, 

Records Clerk 
Tuesday, August 10, 2021 8:14 AM 
'mickie ho' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: TECO Propose Rate Hike 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/10/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09026-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210034-EI and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: mickie ho <mickieho@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 8:37 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TECO Propose Rate Hike 

Correct email address but still opposed to 19% TECO rate hike. Rate hike should be commensurate what is affordable to 
FL residence average cost of living. 

Respectfully, 

Mickie Ho 

From: mickie ho 
Sent: Monday, August 09, 20218:32 PM 
To: clerk@psc.fl.us 
Subject: TECO Propose Rate Hike 

1 



2

To Whom It May Concern. 
 
I am opposed to TECO’s 19% rate hike at this time.  With many people out of work and COVID still predominate, this rate 
hike will hit many families hard.  This is not the time for this. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mickie Ho 
Cell:  813-390-3189 
Email:  mickieho@hotmail.com 
 




